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& Notes from National

We finally made it to the end of 2020 - what a year to remember! We appreciate your continued support of
AAPC as we've adapted to various new things. Virtual events, online exams, and so much more have become
the new norm. We’'re grateful for the opportunities to work with you and look forward to 2021. Wishing you and
yours Happy Holidays!

@) Helpful Hints

We understand that 2020 has resulted in changes within different organizations. Please take a moment to
review your account online to ensure it's up to date:

 Member changes can be completed online or emailed

« If responsibilities have changed and you need to assign a different contact, please email details for the
new contact (name, ID-if applicable, email and phone)

» If you have a new address or company name, these changes can be emailed to us for updates:
paula.cushing@aapc.com / jamie.johns@aapc.com

@ Diverse Deals

Streamline your team's coding capabilities with a subscription to Codify by AAPC. Efficiency meets accuracy
in this all-in-one program that takes the guesswork out of your reporting. With 4 subscriptions to choose from,
you can get exactly what you need to best serve your team and take their coding to the next level. Get a free
trial and see first hand the difference Codify can make in your practice. For more information and details on
bulk pricing call 844-334-2816.
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